
Guidelines for attending public worship at Frontier Church-Carbon Valley  

(effective July 4, 2020): 

1) We will, to the best of our ability, follow the guidelines recommended by the CDC and 

the Colorado Department of Public Health.  

2) Please stay home: If you are ill, have symptoms of COVID19 (fever, dry cough, shortness 

of breath, head/body aches, fever of 100.4 or higher, etc.), or have had recent contact 

with someone who has been diagnosed with COVID19.  

3) We will perform a registration of attendance and simple health screening at the 

entrance, including a touchless temperature scan. Anyone with a fever of 100.4 or 

above will be instructed not to enter the building. 

4) We require that masks covering both nose and mouth be worn by everyone in 

attendance over the age of 10. We recommend that masks also be worn, if possible, by 

children between the ages of 4-10 but we understand the complications involved. 

Disposable masks will be available for those who do not have one. Please contact the 

pastors in advance if you have a medical condition which prevents you from wearing a 

mask. (Note: Our pastors and worship team may remove their masks while leading if the 

recommended distance can be maintained.) If someone disregards our mask policy and 

enters the building, we will inform others in attendance so they can make an informed 

decision about whether to stay or not. 

5) We will practice social distancing, maintaining at least 6 feet of distance in all directions 

between families. Families should sit together and children 12 and under must remain 

with their parents at all times. (Note that the playground equipment remains closed for 

now.) 

6) Plan to arrive no more than 15 minutes before the service starts and to exit the 

building directly after the conclusion of the service, allowing for proper social 

distancing. For now we will dismiss by rows to avoid traffic jams. 

7) We will limit personal contact. Please refrain from hugging, handshakes, and other 

physical touch. There will be no handouts, coffee/snacks, etc. Offerings should be 

placed in the collection boxes or given online. We will use pre-packaged communion 

elements. 

8) Hand sanitizer and soap and water will be readily available for personal disinfection. 

9) Recommended sanitation practices will be followed throughout the building before and 

after our gathering. 

10) We will reduce, but not eliminate corporate singing during our services.  

11) We will not hold in-person Sabbath School classes at this time. Please consider joining 

one of our online groups. 

 

Pastors Steve & Chris and Your Coordinating Board 


